
 

 
 
 
Question: Hi there, just wondering if there was an update on replacing the monkey bars in Low 
Ackworth park that were stolen 6+ (?) months ago? 
 
Answer: 
Thanks for contacting us with your question.  
 
The Council have reviewed the replacement of the monkey bars at Low Ackworth and unfortunately 
due to the cost to replace and the age of the current wooden equipment, it has been decided to 
explore options available to replace the complete unit. The staff team are now exploring funding 
methods and will look to present options back to Council in line with the start of the new financial 
year.  
 


